
“Violin and Piano Duo Concert by
Janine Jansen and Alexander Gavrylyuk”
cancelled

     The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced today
(September 14) that "Violin and Piano Duo Concert by Janine Jansen and
Alexander Gavrylyuk", scheduled for September 23 (Sunday) at the Concert Hall
of Hong Kong City Hall, has been cancelled due to violinist Janine Jansen's
health reasons.
 
     Ticket holders should produce the original tickets intact for refund.
Details will be announced later on the website of the Cultural Presentations
Section of the LCSD at www.lcsd.gov.hk/cp.
 
     For enquiries, please call 2268 7321 during office hours.
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